tadnicki, Emil _

From: Charles Yu <charlesyujd@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 3:38 PM

To: Stadnicki, Emily

Subject: Re: CC continuance

Hi, we are still finalizing the design of the elevations so if you could please grant us another continuance we
would appreciate it,

On Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 3:34 PM, Stadnicki, Emily <Emily_Stadnicki@ci.pomona.ca.us> wrote:

Here’s my contact info.

Emily Stadnicki, AICP | Development Services Manager

City of Pomona | 505 S. Garey Ave.

Pomona, CA 91766 ] (909) 620-2436

emily stadnicki@ci.pomona.ca.us




